Dear Parents,

| want to share with you a communication that NYU sent to students today about our
expectations for how they conduct themselves (see below). The email was also shared
with all faculty, administrators, and staff.

NYU is committed to each student’s academic progress, and to maintaining an
environment that allows students to pursue their studies while enhancing their safety and
minimizing disruption. Please know how much your student’s success means to us.
Sincerely,

Rafael Rodriguez, Dean of Students and Assoc. Vice President

Date: February 2, 2024
To: NYU Students

From: Jason B. Pina, Senior Vice President for University Life

Re: Reinforcing our Expectations for Student Conduct

As President Mills outlined in her opening_message to our community, the
beginning of a semester is a hopeful moment. | hope your spring semester has
gotten off to a great start.

NYU’s academic mission is at the core of what brings us together. Even as the
free exchange of ideas is a tenet for our community, the University is committed to
maintaining an environment that supports the steady and unimpeded fulfilment of
our research, knowledge creation, teaching, and learning missions.

| feel compelled to remind you of our expectations for student conduct. If you
engage in behavior that disrupts academic activities, University operations, or
others’ pursuit of their educational objectives, or if you break the rules or threaten or
harass and violate our student conduct policy, you should expect to be held
accountable.

| am heartened that our community is focused on their academic and professional
goals, and that they continue to thrive; please know we are there to support you.
I'm also confident that, even during these difficult moments, community members
are finding respectful and permissible ways to express themselves and their beliefs
on a myriad of subjects.


https://www.nyu.edu/about/leadership-university-administration/office-of-the-president/comms/the-semester-ahead.html
https://t.e2ma.net/webview/6sox9r/c7cd621815ee82a9220b2c161d8abfed
https://www.nyu.edu/students/student-information-and-resources/student-community-standards/nyu-guidance-expectations-student-conduct.html
https://www.nyu.edu/about/policies-guidelines-compliance/policies-and-guidelines/university-student-conduct-policy.html

| wish you every success with the semester ahead.

Subscribe to our email list.


https://app.e2ma.net/app2/audience/signup/1933286/1920298/?v=a

